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Lake Chelan Boat Company 

P.O. Box 1057 

Chelan, WA.  98816 

Public Notice of request to discontinue Sunday Lady Express service through March 31, 2020 

March 16, 2020 

To whom it may concern: 

One of Lake Chelan Boat Company's main goals is to provide safe public transportation on Lake 

Chelan.  We feel very strongly about making sure our customers and employees are safe and

 

informed.  With the current state of concern with Covid-19, we are experiencing very low 

ridership, which is to be expected, and is accepted as the correct course of action. 

To curtail the effects of low ridership, we have submitted a request to our regulating agency, the 

Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission, to discontinue Sunday service for the 

remainder of March. 

We will continue to monitor the situation and follow guidance from health and government 

authorities to determine what further actions may need to be taken. 

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause.  We will continue to serve those who count 

on the service for their maintenance and existence, in the remote locations of Lake Chelan, to the 

best of our acceptable abilities. 

We are grateful for all of you and appreciate your understanding, as things can change on a daily 

basis. 

Thank you all. 

 Sincerely, Sincerely, 

Reed Courtney Brun Garfoot 
Reed Courtney Brun Garfoot 

Discover Lake Chelan, LLC-Managing Member Discover Lake Chelan, LLC-Managing Member 
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